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July 17, 2OO7

Clint Maun, csP
Co-Founder
Maun-Lemke, Inc.
8031 West Center Road
Suite 222
Omaha, NE 68124

Dear Mr. Maun:

Thank you for your recent participation In our annual Summer Trustee Conference held
July 13-15, 2m7 at the Arowwood Resott and Confercnce Center in Alexandria.

The conference this year was very well recelved and the evaluations were over-all very
posiwe. Good education is always a top prlorlty br the assocjation and ib membechip.

Geating the mix of pmgrams and speakers for Uustees to experience is always a
challenge because of the variety of background and experience each Uustee brings to
the event. This yea/s event was outsbnding thanks in part to your conuibution and
eftrts to help educate olr members, Thank you agaln br your time and oeertise.
Both MHA and the tustees fiom Minne6ob, South Dakota and North Dakota appreciate
the Ume you spent with us.

Attached )rou will find a composite evaluaton from this event. If you have any
questions regarding the evaluation please dont hesitate to gtue me a call.

Sincerely,

€-, tJ-r&-
Peggy Westby, CMP
Vice President


